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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

FIRST LEGO League Brings STEM Learning to Avon Grove Library 

 

West Grove, PA, March 1, 2016 –   

FIRST LEGO League (FLL) team “ThunderMinds” will give a hands-on demonstration during 

March’s Lego Block Party at Avon Grove Library on Saturday, March 26 at 1:30. This program is 

free and open to the public. 

ThunderMinds will bring Lego NXT robots programmed to perform a short, easy challenge. 

Attendees can take turns starting and watching a robot complete the challenge. ThunderMinds will 

also perform a team-building activity with audience participation.  

FLL teams (children in grades 4-8 with adult coaches) research a real-world problem such as food 

safety and work to develop a solution. Teams design, build, and program a robot using LEGO 

Mindstorms to compete on a table-top playing field. The FLL program works to inspire young 

people to be science and technology leaders, by engaging them in programs that build science, 

technology, engineering, and math (STEM) skills. 

 

Avon Grove Library’s Lego Block Party is held 1:30-2:30 on the fourth Saturday of each month. 

Avon Grove Library Lego Club takes place 4:30-5:30 on the first and third Thursdays. Both 

programs are free to the public and no registration is required. 

 

 

Located in the heart of West Grove, Pa., Avon Grove Library promotes lifelong learning by offering 

materials, services and programming to the Avon Grove community. Avon Grove Library is a 

member of the Chester County Library System. Learn more: www.avongrovelibrary.org 
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